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I oppose this measure. Eliminating mail-in will disenfranchise hundreds of thousands 

of voters. We need more people voting, not fewer. If the concern is illegal voting, then 

address the authentication problem, and not the voting mechanism. Banks have been 

authenticating transactions online for three decades, no reason voting cannot. If you 

want to make in-person voting law, then make voting day a paid-for voting holiday so 

that people don't have to choose between their jobs and their vote. 


